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I am opposed to the current re-zone plan in the neighborhood just South of paramount park
 open space. There is a lot of hilly terrain in the 148th pelican park loop as well as a well
 known wetlands area and part of Thornton Creek. The roads in the loop are relatively narrow
 and with the lack of parking spaces planned in new condo and apartment buildings, the
 neighborhood will be unable to accommodate the additional cars that the re-zone will bring to
 the area. 

Thank you, Renate Schumaker

915 NE 146th St, 24 yr resident
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